A CROSS OF THE CONTROL OF THE CONTRO

BULLETIN 016

Cancellation of April General Meeting

March 30, 2020

Brothers and Sisters:

Due to the ongoing concerns surrounding COVID-19 we are required to cancel the General Meeting scheduled for April 7, 2020 in Edmonton.

All items scheduled for discussion will be postponed until the next General Meeting scheduled for June 2, 2020.

Nominations for the 40^{th} Grand Lodge Convention will only be accepted by written nomination. Any member wishing to stand for election as a delegate should refer to <u>LL1681 Bulletin 007 – 40^{th} Grand Lodge Delegate Nominations</u> for further information on submitting their nomination. The election at this time will still be held on May 5, 2020.

Please do not hesitate to contact any members of the executive if you have any questions or concerns.

In Solidarity,

Robert Nolan President IAMAW LL1681

rnolan@iamaw1681.ca